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3rd May 2024 

 

Parents' Evening Nursery to Year 6 

Tuesday 4th June 5.00pm to 6.30pm 

Wednesday 12th June 3.45pm to 5.15pm 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I would like to invite you to attend a Parents' Evening on either Tuesday 4th June (5.00pm to 6.30pm) 

or Wednesday 12th June (3.45pm to 5.15pm).  

 

This is an important evening and provides you with an opportunity to talk to your child's class teacher 

about their progress this year and readiness for the next stage of their academic journey. Each 

appointment will take place in the hall and will last 5 minutes. Some of the children’s books will also 

be available for you to have a look at. Children in Year 3 – 6 are able to show you their reading and 

writing from home by logging into their one note. 

 

Appointments can be booked via your Arbor account from Monday, 6th May – you can find guidance 

on how to book and amend a booking via this link – Booking Parents’ Evening Appointments 

 

There will be no Croxby activity clubs and/or First Steps Clubs on these dates. 

 

Unfortunately, we can only offer appointments on these specific dates. 

 

Please contact the office via email if you have any further questions. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs K Mason  

Headteacher  
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https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/203792102-Booking-Guardian-Consultations-Parent-s-Evenings-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Arbor-App

